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April 8, 2022

The Honorable Mike Bost

Ranking Member, House Veterans Affairs Committee
1211 Longworth House Office Building

Washington, DC 20515

Fax: (202) 225-0285
Dear Congressman Bost:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports the “Health Care for Burn Pit Veterans
Act” (H.R. 6659). This bill would expand eligibility for (VA) health care to post-9/11 combat
veterans who were exposed to burn pits and other toxins during their military service. The bill
would also authorize research into the health effects of toxic exposure and improve training for
VA health care and benefits staff.

The Association appreciates your dedication to veterans’ issues. The FRA point of
contact is Theo Lawson, Assistant Director of Legislative Programs, at TheoL@fra.org.

Sincerely,

National Exécutive Director
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